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TOWN OF HOLDEN BEACH 
BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS 
SPECIAL MEETING 
TUESDAY, AUGUST 18, 2020 – 6:45 P.M. 
 
The Board of Commissioners of the Town of Holden Beach met in a Special Meeting on Tuesday, August 
18, 2020 at 6:45 p.m. in the Town Hall Public Assembly. Present were Mayor J. Alan Holden; Mayor Pro 
Tem Gerald Brown; Commissioners Woody Tyner, Brian Murdock, Mike Sullivan and Pat Kwiatkowski; 
Town Manager David W. Hewett; Town Clerk Heather Finnell; Assistant Town Manager Christy Ferguson; 
and Inspections Director Tim Evans. The meeting was streamed on the Town’s Facebook page and an 
opportunity for comments was provided prior to the meeting due to the restrictions in place for COVID-
19. 
 
Mayor Holden called the meeting to order.  
 
PUBLIC HEARING: TO HEAR PUBLIC COMMENTS REGARDING AMENDMENTS TO THE HOLDEN BEACH 
CODE OF ORDINANCE, SECTION 157 – ZONING CODE (ORDINANCE 20-11) 
 
No comments were submitted.  
 
Motion to close the public hearing at 6:47 p.m. by Mayor Pro Tem Brown; second by Commissioner 
Murdock; approved by unanimous vote. 
 
ADJOURNMENT 
 
Motion to adjourn by Mayor Pro Tem Brown at 6:47 p.m.; second by Commissioner Murdock; approved by 
unanimous vote.  
 
 
 
              
       J. Alan Holden, Mayor 
ATTEST: 
 
 
 
       
Heather Finnell, Town Clerk        


